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               Topaz News 

Learning 

Winter has arrived in Topaz this week.  

 

There has been a lot of talk about solving problems to grow our diamond powers. We have 

been solving lots of number problems. The elves sent us an email about a terrible problem that 

they had too. We have been busy making new plans for the elves using our drawing and writing 

skills. We will link these skills when we learn in the elf workshop next week.  

We have been developing our paint and collage skills by making some snow people to add to 

our winter environment. We are already linking these skills to some toy pictures. 

     

Class helpers 

If you have offered to help and had your checks and meeting with Mrs Williams, Please can you 

let me know which day and time you are available. 

Keep next Friday evening free for the Christmas fair. We will be selling things that we make 

to raise money for our class. 
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